January 15, 2020
Greetings all!
I am reaching out to you because before you know it, June will be here and so will our American Young Voices Performance.  American Young Voices is an opportunity for children from around our area to come together and perform in a wonderful concert at the Prudential Center.  The concert features a live band, professional singers and musicians as well as Francisco Nunez, famous writer and conductor.  This year the concert will be on Tuesday, June 2, 2020.  The 4th and 5th grade Chorus students are currently learning the music for this event.  By now you have probably heard them singing Ode to Joy, Oklahoma or Anything You Can Do, I Can Do Better.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]In order for your child to attend this event there are some things I will need, starting with the return of a permission slip.  The slip will be available in February.  You have the opportunity to purchase a Performance T-shirt from American Young Voices. The shirt is not mandated but it is a nice keepsake.   I believe the shirts will come with a light as well.  I have printed a Save the Date flyer on the opposite side of this letter for your information on how to order t-shirts and tickets.  The sale of these items begins February 3rd.  These items must be ordered through the AYV website.  I strongly encourage you not to wait!  The deadline for purchases is not until sometime around the end of April or beginning of May.  I will let you know the exact date when I find out.
There will be an additional fee for the bus to this event.  The bus is for the students and chaperones only.  The exact cost will be determined shortly and I will share that with you soon.  
For further updates please subscribe to my blog, blogs.socsd.org/dgreene and I will post the information there as well.  

Looking forward to a great experience,

Danelle Greene
CLE Chorus 
